
 

 

 
  

 
    
 
 

 
 

   
 

      
       

       
   

 
   

      
   

 
 

 
 

 

Dear IlliniCare Health Provider Network, 

This is to inform you of a revision to our Payment Policy; "Physician's Office Lab Testing" which outlines approved 
lab services performed in an office setting. The new policy will now allow rendering of Rapid HIV testing in an 
outpatient setting. The effective date of the revised policy is 12/15/2019 – policy can be found on our provider 
portal; https://www.illinicare.com/content/dam/centene/policies/payment-policies/CC.PP.019.pdf. 

We anticipate that this change will improve access to HIV testing for our members, furthering our mission of 
transforming the health of the community, one person at a time. Please contact your Provider Relations 
representative with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
IlliniCare Health 

1-866-329-4701 IlliniCare.com 

https://www.illinicare.com/content/dam/centene/policies/payment-policies/CC.PP.019.pdf
http://www.IlliniCare.com



